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EMU ADMINISTRATION MET WITH PRESIDENT ERSİN TATAR 

THREE PROTOCOLS SIGNED BETWEEN EMU AND MINISTRY OF HEALTH

President of the Turkish Republic of 
Northern Cyprus (TRNC) Ersin Tatar 
received the EMU Administration at his 
office on Saturday, 7 November, 2020, 
at 3:30 p.m.. Present at the said visit 
were EMU Board of Trustees President 
Dr. Erdal Özcenk, EMU Rector Prof. 
Dr. Aykut Hocanın and Vice Rector for 
Social and Cultural Affairs Assoc. Prof. 
Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu. At the end of the visit, 
EMU Board of Trustees President Dr. 
Erdal Özcenk and EMU Rector Prof. Dr. 
Aykut Hocanın presented President Ersin 
Tatar a plaque.

Three different protocols between 
Eastern Mediterranean University 
(EMU) and Turkish Republic of 
Northern Cyprus (TRNC) Ministry of 
Health are signed with the intention 
of collaborating in health, education 
and research studies. The signing 
ceremony of the protocols took place 
on Wednesday, 11 November, 2020 at 
09:30 at the Ministry of Health. TRNC 
Minister of Health Dr. Ali Pilli, EMU 
Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın, Vice 
Rector for Social and Cultural Affairs 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu, Dr. 
Fazıl Küçük Medicine Faculty Dean 
Prof. Dr. Nahide Gökçora, Vice Dean 
Assist. Prof. Dr. Mümtaz Güran, 
Ministry of Health authorities and 
press members attended the ceremony.

“We will always be in Collaboration 
with Governmental Institutions”
EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın 
delivered a speech during the signing 
ceremony: “I would like to express 
my sincere thanks to the Ministry 
of Health for having us here today. 
Eastern Mediterranean University is a 
state university. As EMU, we always 
desire to take steps forward in terms of 
serving the society in cooperation with 
the relevant institutions of our state. 
Today, we will sign very important 
protocols with the Ministry of Health 

in respect to realizing our desire. Two 
of the protocols to be signed today are 
the continuation of existing protocols 
between EMU and Ministry Health 
and, consist of various updates. The 
third protocol is related to the joint use 
of our Ministry of Health’s doctors, 
hospitals, health institutions and our 
university’s staff, staff infrastructure in 
the fields of education and research and, 
conducting research for educational 
purposes. I strongly believe that both 
institutions are to be greatly benefited 
from the protocol”. 

“A Successful Work realized 
Together”
Prof. Dr. Hocanın continued his words 
with; “Within the scope of one of the 

protocols, a collaboration in common 
grounds of Health Sciences, Pharmacy 
and Dentistry Faculties is available. 
We have a protocol regarding the 
Genetics Laboratory. As it is known, a 
joint laboratory is set at the Famagusta 
State Hospital. With the support of our 
university’s academic staff members 
and, Ministry of Health putting the 
existing infrastructure into use paved 
the way for success. I would like to 
thank Minister Dr. Ali Pilli for the 
collaborations made with us and, to 
our faculty’s beloved doctors and 
nurses. Without their help, we would 
not be as successful as we are now 
with the protocols. We thank them for 
contributing to the matter within their 
busy paces”. -> p.2



“We will Continue Our 
Collaborations”
TRNC Minister of Health Dr. Ali 
Pilli also made a speech during 
the ceremony and said: “Today is 
a very meaningful day. We, as the 
Ministry of Health, always stand by 
the universities. Universities are very 
important and have a vital role for our 
country. The contributions of EMU are 
very important. First of all, EMU is a 
state university. We have always been 
in collaboration and we will continue 
our collaborations. The universities’ 
contributions play a crucial role 

in development of health sector in 
Cyprus. Apart from these protocols, 
we will carry out other projects in 
terms of contributing health sector. 

We are always ready to make future 
collaborations with our universities. I 
would like to thank everyone who made 
contributions during the process”.

Following the speeches, TRNC 
Minister of Health Dr. Ali Pilli and 
EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın 
signed the protocols on behalf of the 
Ministry of Health and EMU. Prof. Dr. 
Aykut Hocanın presented a traditional 
Cypriot Lefkara board to Minister Dr. 
Ali Pilli. The ceremony ended with a 
group photo shoot.
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THREE PROTOCOLS SIGNED BETWEEN EMU AND MINISTRY OF HEALTH

EMU SIGNS A COLLABORATION PROTOCOL WITH THE KIBATEK FOUNDATION
A cooperation protocol was signed at the 
EMU Rector’s Office between Eastern 
Mediterranean University (EMU) 
and Cyprus-Balkans-Eurasia Turkish 
Literature Foundation (KIBATEK) 
on Thursday, 12 November 2020, at 
11:00 a.m. EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut 
Hocanın and KIBATEK President İsmail 
Bozkurt signed the said protocol. At the 
signing ceremony, EMU Vice Rector for 
Social and Cultural Affairs Assoc. Prof. 
Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu was also present. 
The said cooperation protocol aims to 
preserve, develop and archive cultural 
heritage in literature, art, history and 
similar scientific / cultural areas in the 
Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus 
(TRNC) and overseas surrounding 
regions and to organize social or cultural 
projects and events for this purpose.

“Very Important Collaboration”
Speaking at the signing ceremony, EMU 
Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın said, 
“Today we are hosting a very important 
person of culture and we are here for a 
very important cooperation. Mr. İsmail 
Bozkurt is a man of culture, who has 
made very important contributions to 
the field of culture and arts in the TRNC 
with his works. By signing a cooperation 
protocol between EMU and KIBATEK 
today, we believe that we have achieved 
a very important stage in the education, 
research and community service 
responsibilities of EMU. KIBATEK is a 
foundation that operates in the fields of 
culture, art, history and social science. 

EMU, as a state university, decided to 
sign this protocol in order to organize 
joint events and contribute to science. It 
is an honor for us to sign this protocol 
with Mr. İsmail Bozkurt. There was 
former collaboration between EMU and 
KIBATEK in different fields. I thank 
him very much for giving him this 
opportunity and opening the way for 
cooperation. I think this will yield very 
fruitful outcomes ”.

“The Birthplace of KIBATEK is 
EMU”
KIBATEK President İsmail Bozkurt 
said, “Indeed, KIBATEK is a product 
of EMU. Because KIBATEK emerged 
as a product of EMU Center for Cyprus 
Studies’ (EMU-CCS) work. It started 
with a symposium in 1998 when I was the 
EMU-CCS President. Then it developed 
into a foundation. This is the birthplace. 
Therefore, we will be very happy to work 
together with our place of birth within the 

framework of a protocol. I am sure there 
is a lot to do. KIBATEK is a foundation 
of the TRNC. In addition, we have 
representative offices in approximately 
30 different countries. Therefore, it 
is a formation that has international 
relations as much as possible. We have 
international symposiums every year. Our 
last concrete work is a 5-volume History 
of Turkish Cypriot Literature. It is the 
product of a few years of work. I think 
it is a study contributed by about 100 
academicians and it is indeed a study that 
reflects the Turkish Cypriot Literature 
from all aspects. I think the said work can 
be the starting point of our joint projects 
with EMU. I hope the protocol will be 
beneficial for both parties, ”he said.

Following the signing ceremony, 
KIBATEK President İsmail Bozkurt 
presented EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut 
Hocanın a signed copy of the 5-volume 
History of Turkish Cypriot Literature.

<- p.1
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LATEST EMU ART EVENT – GÜNAY GÜZELGÜN EXHIBITION

Within the scope of Eastern 
Mediterranean University’s 
(EMU) art events organized 
in collaboration with Rüstem 
Bookstore, Günay Güzelgün’s 
second exhibition titled “Gönül 
Gözü” was held at Rüstem 
Bookstore on 9 November 
2020 – Monday at 18:30 by 
Turkish Republic of Northern 
Cyprus (TRNC) President 
Ersin Tatar. Republic of Turkey 
Nicosia Embassy Authorities, 
representatives of TRNC 
universities, EMU Board of 
Trustees President Dr. Erdal 
Özcenk, EMU Rector Prof. 
Dr. Aykut Hocanın, Board of 
Trustees members, Vice Rectors, 
academic staff members and 
many art-lovers attended the exhibition. 

Nearly 80 of water color and pastel work 
of the artist was exhibited. Similarly to 
the first exhibition of Günay Güzelgün, 
this second exhibition also consists of 
artist’s work from her diary, drawings 
made for herself, tentative drawings in 
which artist explores the colors and, 
artists freeform drawing practices.

“Honor to Work with Günay 
Güzelgün”
EMU Art Coordinator and Art Curator 
Zehra Şonya delivered the a speech 
during the opening ceremony of the 
exhibition and said: “Tonight, we 
are delighted to be with you here at 
the friendly atmosphere of Rüstem 
Bookstore. We are gathered together for 
the second exhibition of Günay Güzelgün 
whose first exhibition was nearly a year 
ago. Within the scope of protocol signed 
between Rüstem Bookstore and EMU, 
we launch exhibitions in which we aimed 
to bring in artists who prefer to work in 
remote areas (villages, far from cities) 
or, prefer not to or not able to appear in 
such events and, who are not known by 
the youngsters of the society. Our goal 
is to re-introduce these artists with the 
society by showing their work and also 
make academic publishing regarding 
their stories.  Our future plans include 
a book on all the artworks of Günay 
Güzelgün. Even though Güzelgün is not 

in the public eye, as can be seen in her 
work, she is rather sensitive, productive, 
and has a quite colorful world who is also 
humorous. Still holding to the village 
life and Cypriot roots, Güzelgün tries to 
reflect these into her work. It is an honor 
to work with Günay Güzelgün”.

“EMU is a Pioneer in terms of serving 
the Public”
EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın 
also made a speech during the ceremony: 
“Our artist’s first solo exhibition was back 
in January 2020 held within the scope of 
EMU-Rüstem Bookstore projects. Today 
we are honored to be hosting you for the 
opening ceremony of Güzelgün’s second 
exhibition. EMU is a state university and 
is one of the most important institution 
in the field of higher education in TRNC. 
EMU plays a leading role in providing 
quality education, making research and 
serving the public. In this respect, art is 
among the projects of EMU. With its art 
projects, EMU continues its art collection 
studies on passing the art works of native 
artists to the next generations. These art 
collections will act as a museum for the 
society in future. I would like to thank 
Rüstem Bookstore for providing us this 
opportunity and for future collaborations. 
Lastly, I would like to thank our valuable 
artist, Günay Güzelgün”.

“I thank EMU for such a Nice Event”
During his speech TRNC President 

Ersin Tatar touched on the 
following; “I would like to 
wish success to our artist, 
Günay Güzelgün. Apart from 
the art that is developing and 
spreading in TRNC, it is our 
wealth to bring such artists 
of our own together with the 
society and giving a message 
to the whole world through 
the media. Therefore, events 
like this one shall continue. 
I would like to thank EMU 
for organizing this event. 
Another richness is obtained 
by organizing the event in 
the historic atmosphere of 
Rüstem Bookstore. With its 
own characteristics, culture, 

traditions and its Cypriot artists, Turkish 
Cypriot community strives to survive. 
While continuing its struggles to survive, 
it is vital to show both our society and 
the world that being a community that 
has sovereignty and equality in its basis. 
I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank our valuable artist, EMU’s precious 
Borad of Trustee’s President, Rector and 
other authorities”. 

Following the opening speeches, TRNC 
President Ersin Tatar and EMU Rector 
Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın presented 
a plaque to Günay Güzelgün. The 
exhibition that attracted great attention 
will be open for visitors between 9 and 
21 November 2020 from 10:00 to 18:00, 
expect the Sundays.

Who is Günay Güzelgün?
Güzelgün was born in the village of 
Lurucina, Cyprus in 1944 and graduated 
from Ankara Gazi Institute for Education 
– Department of Art in 1968. Settled 
in İskele and worked as a teacher for 
many years. Between the years of 1982-
1999, Güzelgün attended many group 
exhibitions. Artist’s first solo exhibition 
was held in January 2020 within the 
scope of the collaboration between EMU 
and Rüstem Bookstore. Artist also has 
another solo exhibition on photography. 
She still lives in İskele and continues her 
art career.
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Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) Faculty of 
Communication’s  visits in collaboration with local institutions 
continue. In this context, EMU Communication Faculty Dean Prof. 
Dr. Senih Çavuşoğlu and Vice Deans Assoc. Prof Dr. Aysu Arsoy 
and Assist. Prof. Dr. Yetin Arslan visited Mehmet Harmancı, the 
Mayor of the Nicosia Turkish Municipality within the framework 
of the Othello International Motion Art Biennial cooperation 
works.

Mayor of Nicosia Turkish Municipality Mehmet Harmancı stated 
that they welocme all kinds of cooperation related to art and that 
Nicosia Turkish Municipality will offer the necessary contribution 
to the Othello International Motion Art Biennial. Harmancı also 
drew attention to the need for universities and local administrations 
to come together more and take responsibility for increasing art 
activities in the Northern part of Cyprus and to create alternative 
art channels for young people.

Prof. Dr. Senih Çavuşoğlu, on the other hand, stated that it is very 
important for them to receive the support from an internationally 
recognized institution, Nicosia Turkish Municipality and that such 
a cooperation can be a good example of art, university and city 
cooperation.  Prof. Dr. Senih Çavuşoğlu also pointed out that such 
collaborations should continue by diversifying.

What is the Othello International Motion Art Biennial?
Othello International Motion Art Biennial is organized by EMU 
Communication Faculty and financially supported by the Eastern 
Mediterranean University. The biennial takes its name from the 
Othello Castle in Famagusta, which is mentioned in Shakespeare’s 
famous play, and symbolizes and emphasizes the relationship of 
the city with culture and arts.

With the awareness that universities’ support towards culture, arts 
and creativity is one of their important roles, the main motivation 
of the Biennial is to bring together both national and international 
design and film students who are on their way to become artists, 
and by encouraging young artists to reflect their own thoughts by 
using animated art. It aims to create a productive and motivating 
environment where ideas and experiences can be shared.

The main purpose is to help cinema and visual communication 
design students, who can produce original ideas with motion 
arts and contribute to the field with different perspectives, put 
their theoretical knowledge into practice, to contribute to the 
development of short film production in the international arena, 
and to ensure that the audience meets short films.

EMU FACULTY OF COMMUNICATION 
VISITED MAYOR OF NICOSIA TURKISH 

MUNICIPALITY HARMANCI

The inspection of the Clinical Application Center planned to 
be opened under the Eastern Mediterranean University Dr. 
Fazıl Küçük Medicine Faculty has been completed. The center, 
recently inspected by the authorities of the Turkish Republic 
of Northern Cyprus (TRNC) Ministry of Health, will provide 
outpatient services and polyclinical services in different areas.
Within the framework of the cooperation protocol signed with 
the TRNC Ministry of Health, in the Dr. Fazıl Küçük Faculty 
of Medicine Clinical Practice Center, support will be received 
from the Famagusta State Hospital for advanced examination, 
blood and radiological tests, inpatient treatment, surgery and 
intensive care services when deemed necessary.

Stating that the Clinical Practice Center would provide important 
services in terms of both education and health, EMU Dr. Fazıl 
Küçük Medicine Faculty Dean Prof. Dr. Nahide Gökçora 
emphasized that the center would also play an important role in 
increasing the clinical skills of the students. Prof. Dr. Gökçora 
added that the Center will start accepting patients as soon as 
possible.

Prof. Dr. Gökçora stated that they will bring together the 
people of Famagusta and the academic staff of EMU Dr. Fazıl 
Küçük Medicine Faculty and emphasized that they will enable 
the public to benefit from the services of the center. Prof. 
Dr. Gökçora also added that they will provide opportunities 
for students for outpatient training within the scope of the 
introductory clinical practice lessons offered every year at the 
Faculty of Medicine.

EMU DR. FAZIL KÜÇÜK MEDICINE 
FACULTY CLINICAL PRACTICE 

CENTER INSPECTIONS COMPLETED
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EMU COMMEMORATES GREAT LEADER MUSTAFA KEMAL ATATÜRK 

Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) 
held a commemoration ceremony at 8:45 
a.m. on Tuesday, 10 November 2020 in 
front of EMU Atatürk Monument on the 
occasion of the 82 nd anniversary of the 
passing of the founder of the Republic 
of Turkey, Great Leader Mustafa Kemal 
Ataturk. Organized by EMU Atatürk 
Research and Application Center (EMU-
ATAUM), the ceremony was attended by 
EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın, 
Vice Rectors, academic and administrative 
staff and students.

In scope of the commemoration ceremony 
program, a wreath was laid on Atatürk’s 
Monument at 09:00 a.m. by EMU 
Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın. At 
09:02 a.m., EMU-ATAUM Chair Assist. 
Prof. Dr.Turgay Bülent Göktürk read 10 
November Statement.

“The Turkish Cypriot Nation Saw 
Atatürk as a Savior and Proceeded in 
His Line”
Assist. Prof. Dr. Gokturk’s statement reads 
as follows: “ Great Leader Atatürk, savior 
of the Turkish nation and founder of the 
Republic of Turkey, did a great job in his 
short life of fifty-seven years. The Turkish 
Cypriot people, an indispensable part of 
this Nation, saw Mustafa Kemal 
Atatürk as a savior and acted in 
line with his teachings. In this 
context, Ataturk’s reforms were 
adopted simultaneously with the 
Republic of Turkey, without any 
force. Together with the free and 
independent Turkish Republic 
of Northern Cyprus, which was 
established 37 years ago, it has 
shown at every opportunity that 
it is determined to keep Atatürk’s 
principles and reforms alive 
forever. He will live forever in 
the hearts and thoughts of the 
Turkish Nation with his work that 
he entrusted upon us and his ideas 

that we understand more and more every 
day. With these feelings and thoughts, we 
commemorate the Great Leader Atatürk 
with love, respect and longing once again 
on the 82nd anniversary of his passing, and 
bow before his high memory.” Assist.Prof. 
Dr. Göktürk also included in his statement 
the sentences written by the Mujahids of 
Cyprus about Atatürk. The ceremony then 
continued with a moment of silence and 

the Turkish National Anthem 
singing in unison accompanied 
by sirens at 09:05 a.m.

“Savior and the Founding 
Leader of the Turkish Nation”
In his speech, EMU Rector 
Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın said 
“The best way to commemorate 
Atatürk is to understand and 
explain him correctly. The 
importance of 10 of November is 
significant in terms of correctly 
understanding Atatürk’s 57-
year life, his struggle, what 
he brought to the Turkish 
nation and what he wanted to 
do. In this context, we should 
explain well what the Kemalist 
Thought System is to our youth, 
who are the guarantors of our 
future. Dear Students; Ataturk 

entrusted the future to you as the youth, 
whom he described as “all my hope” and 
emphasized that standing on the path of 
enlightenment is to be defeated. There is 
no rest on the way of independence and 
civilization. Instead, there is studying and 
learning, reflecting what you have learned to 
life, and developing and achieving without 
leaving the right path. With these feelings, 

I bow respectfully before the 
honorable memory of Gazi 
Mustafa Kemal Atatürk. Great 
Atatürk, our love, respect and 
gratitude to you will increase 
day by day and will continue 
forever.” 

Within the scope of the 
commemoration program, at 
12:00 p.m., EMU-ATAUM 
President Assist. Prof. Dr. 
Turgay Bulent Göktürk held 
an online conference titled 
“Atatürk in the Turkish and 
World Press in 1938” 
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Eastern Mediterranean University 
Continuing Education Center 
(EMU-SEM) continues to provide 
in-service training for Dikmen 
Municipality staff in scope of 
the European Union Project. 
Courses starting with “Effective 
Communication Skills” continued 
with “Citizen Relations”, “Written 
Communication Skills”, “English” and 
“Basic Computer Skills”.

Providing information on the subject, 
EMU-CEC Chair Assoc. Prof. Dr. 
Metin Ersoy stated that the in-service 
training they provided to Dikmen 
Municipality staff within the scope 
of the European Union Project is 
continuing successfully. Assoc. Prof. 
Dr. Metin Ersoy thanked everyone 
who contributed to the said training. 
EMU-CEC President Assoc. Prof. 
Dr. Ersoy also stated that “Written 
Communication Skills” and “Basic 
Computer” courses were held at 
EMU School of Computing and 
Technology laboratories. Assoc. Prof. 

Dr. Ersoy emphasized that EMU-CEC 
will continue to offer training 

opportunities in cooperation with local 
administrations.

EMU-CEC CONTINUES TO OFFER TRAINING 

PRESIDENT OF EMU BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
DR. ERDAL ÖZCENK’S 15 NOVEMBER REPUBLIC DAY MESSAGE

President of the Eastern 
Mediterranean University 
(EMU) Board of Trustees Dr. 
Erdal Özcenk released a message 
regarding the 37th Anniversary 
of the Foundation of the Turkish 
Republic of Northern Cyprus 
(TRNC). Dr. Özcenk’s message 
reads as follows:

“15 November 1983 is an 
important date when the Turkish 
Republic of Northern Cyprus 
was founded and we declared 
our independence. On this date, 
the Turkish Cypriots declared 
their independence to the whole 
world with the foundation of 
the TRNC. Of course, it was 
not easy to establish the TRNC. 
The Turkish Cypriot community 
has gone through very difficult 
times full of pain at the place 

where we live in peace today. 
Therefore, we should know the 
value of our republic, where we 
now live in peace and freedom. 
Yet, we should not forget former 
sufferings and difficulties.

It is of great importance on this 
important date to once again 
express our debt of gratitude to 
the late leader of the Turkish 
Cypriot Community Dr. Fazıl 
Küçük, who led us from dark 
days to light and our Founding 
President Rauf Raif Denktaş.

On this occasion, I wish the 
TRNC nation a very happy 
15 November Republic Day 
and hope that the TRNC will 
continue its existence by further 
developing in every area.” 
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EMU ATATÜRK RESEARCH AND APPLICATION CENTER’S 
15 NOVEMBER REPUBLIC DAY MESSAGE 

15 NOVEMBER REPUBLIC DAY MESSAGE FROM EMU RECTOR 
PROF. DR. AYKUT HOCANIN 

Eastern Mediterranean University Atatürk 
Research and Application Center (EMU-
ATAUM) Chair Assist. Prof. Dr. Turgay 
Bülent Göktürk released a statement 
regarding the 37th anniversary of the 
foundation of the TRNC. Assist. Prof. Dr. 
Turgay Bülent Göktürk’s statement reads as 
follows:

“15 November, 1983 is a historic day when 
the Turkish Cypriot community crowned 
the struggle for existence and freedom by 
establishing a state. The Turkish Cypriot 
community, who went through very painful 
times, follpwed the national struggle carried 
out by the great Turkish Nation under 

the leadership of Gazi Mustafa Kemal 
Atatürk and the Republic they founded 
afterwards, and carried out their own 
struggle for existence and freedom in very 
difficult conditions. This struggle came 
to a conclusion with the Peace Operation 
carried out by the Turkish soldiers and 
Mujahids side by side, and reached the 
highest point with the Turkish Republic of 
Northern Cyprus, founded by the free and 
independent will of the Turkish Cypriot 
community.

Today, many nations in the world are 
spending great effort and lives to establish 
their own state and live in peace. The aim of 

us who have achieved this with blood and 
soul should be to show our determination 
and will to keep this independent state alive 
forever by working harder in every area.

While celebrating the 37th anniversary of 
the foundation of our Republic, the symbol 
of the glorious resistance and sovereign 
existence of the Turkish Cypriot people, 
with honor and pride, we commemorate 
our late Leader Dr. Fazıl Küçük, our late 
Founding President Rauf Raif Denktaş, and 
all martyrs with respect. We also extend 
our respect and gratitude to all veterans and 
wish you all a happy 15 November Republic 
Day.

Eastern Mediterranean University 
Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın 
released a message on the occasion of 
the 37th Anniversary of the Foundation 
of the Turkish Republic of Northern 
Cyprus. Prof. Dr. Hocanın’s message 
reads as follows:

“On the 37th Anniversary of the 
Foundation of the TRNC, I wish the 
whole nation a happy 15 November 
Republic Day. The Turkish Cypriot 
community, under the lead of our late 
leader Dr. Fazıl Küçük and our late 

Founding President Rauf Raif Denktaş, 
declared it on 15 November 1983 and 
brought it to the present day.
 
Despite the embargoes imposed by 
the international community since the 
first day of its foundation, the TRNC 
has proven itself to the world in many 
areas, especially in higher education, 
and has continued its development 
with determination. The Eastern 
Mediterranean University is one of the 
symbols of this development. Eastern 
Mediterranean University, with more 

than 62 thousand graduates and 16 
thousand students from 108 countries, 
has confirmed the quality education it 
provides, thanks to ranks it has achieved 
in the world university rankings and 
its programs accredited by the world’s 
most important accreditation bodies. 
Eastern Mediterranean University will 
always continue to improve itself and 
contribute to the TRNC’s development. 
Once again, we wish the TRNC 
community a happy 15 November 
Republic Day “
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